
Week Commencing: Monday 16th September 2024  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                   

 

‘Wow of the Week’: The staff have noticed how many children have been modelling The Royles Brook 

Way around school this week. It’s always wonderful to see our children being respectful to each other and 

using their manners at all times. Keep it up!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Royles Brook Primary School Newsletter 
“Be Kind, Be Thankful, Be Ambitious” 

 

 

24.09.24 @ 15:30 – Parent, Teacher and Friends Association (PTFA) Annual General Meeting  

26.09.24 @ 14:45 – Rowan Class Assembly  

01.10.24, 14:00 – 15:00 – SEND Parent Drop in – pop in to speak to our SENDCo (no appointment necessary) 

03.10.24. 15:30 – 18:30 – Open Evening for Reception 2025 Prospective Families (call the school office to book a 

visit time) 

08.10.24 and 09.10.24, 15:30 – 18:30 – Parents’ Evening (by appointment) More information on how to book will 

be sent out shortly.  

15.10.24. 09:30 – 11:00 and 13:30 – 14:30 – Open Day for Reception 2025 Prospective Families (call the school 

office to book a visit time) 

18.10.24 @ 15:15 – School closes for half term 

A list of key dates for the academic year can also be found on the school website. 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 
Notices: 

Stars of the Week 

Ash – Maisie 

Elm – Charlie 

Hazel – Erin-Rose 

Juniper – Georgie 

Linden – Luca 

Maple – Destiny 

Oak – Millie 

Poplar – Jack 

Rowan – Kara 

Sycamore – Emily 

Willow – Mia 

 

Readers of the Week 

Ash – William 

Elm – Primrose 

Hazel – Harley-Jai 

Juniper – Alice 

Linden – Dolly-Rose 

Maple – Millie 

Oak – Poppy 

Poplar – Andessa 

Rowan – Lily 

Sycamore – Archie 

Willow – William  

 

 

Congratulations to Mrs Oakes who has welcomed into the world a healthy baby boy. We are looking forward to Mrs 

Oakes and baby Reuben visiting us in school in the near future.  

100% of our families are now signed up to Class Dojo our new communication platform. Thank you! Please note, 

we are only accessing the free elements and families are not required to sign up to any paid services with Class 

Dojo.  

Clubs start next week (for children in Y1-6). If you have signed your child up to a club, you will receive a Dojo 

message to confirm which club/clubs they have been allocated.  

We are so pleased to hear the positive feedback regarding the second-hand uniform offer. We will continue to 

display second hand uniform every Friday at the start and end of the school day. Please help yourself! 

Important Dates 



PTFA 

The Parent, Teacher and Friends Association (PTFA) are looking for new volunteers. The PTFA 

run events throughout the school year to raise funds for the children in school. They are always 

looking for new volunteers to help with events and bring people together.  

The first meeting of the academic year (The Annual General Meeting) will be held on Tuesday 

24th September at 15:30 and will last no longer than an hour. The PTFA would like to warmly 

invite anyone who would like to join to come along to the meeting and get involved. If you do 

wish to come, please go to the main reception and someone will be there to welcome you and 

take you to the meeting.  

 

 

 

 

Key Contacts 

Initial Contact 

Your child’s class teacher should be your first point of call and can usually help with 

most enquires. They are available at the start or end of the school day on the gates/ 

playground or via appointment. To make an appointment with your child’s class teacher 

please call the school office on 01253 821396 or email office@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Extended School Services Contact 

Stay and Play – Mrs A. Tauber – 01253 821396 or 07752 868674 

Safeguarding Contact 

Mrs D. Lambert – DSL and Senior Family Link Worker - 01253 821396 or 

flm@roylesbrook.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs C. Williamson – Safeguarding Governor – 01253 821396 

 

 

Attendance  

Class Attendance  
 

W/C 16.09.24 

Overall 
attendance 

academic year 
24-25 

 

Class 
lates  
W/C 

16.09.24 

Ash 100% 99.8% 8 

Elm 97.6% 98.3% 1 

Hazel 94.8% 94.6% 4 

Juniper 95.0% 97.7% 6 

Linden 93.5% 96.0% 5 

Maple 95.9% 96.2% 0 

Oak 98.6% 97.3% 3 

Poplar 92.3% 93.5% 5 

Rowan 97.2% 97.2% 2 

Sycamore 92.5% 95.5% 4 

Willow 93.0% 96.3% 2 

Total 

 

95.3% 96.4% 40 

 

 

 
Punctuality 

A polite reminder, the playground opens 

from 08:35, children can enter school 

from 08:40 – 08:45. The gates will 

continue to close promptly at 08:45. If 

you arrive after the gates have closed, 

your child will need to enter school via 

the office and an adult will need to sign 

them in on the electronic sign in system. 

Thank you for your support in maintaining 

punctuality.  
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